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Head Teacher

Mrs L Errington

Dear Parents/ Carers, 




We have been working hard to plan some transition for all children here at Mill Hill.  In the current climate this has not been easy but we do feel it would be beneficial for both staff and children.  
The transition this year will be a 5 minute meet and greet between parent, child and teacher.   The teacher will send out an allocated time slot where you can come along, introduce yourselves and take away a little task to complete over the holidays.  The meetings will take place on Thursday 16th July and will be staggered across the day with allocated entry and exit points to adhere to social distancing guidelines and our risk assessments. 
As the meetings will be held throughout the day school will be CLOSED to all pupils (including childcare).  If the weather permits meetings will be held outside however if this does change you will be notified on the day and staff will be able to guide you to wherever you need to be.

I appreciate this is not the transition we had all hoped for and I thank you for your patience and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

L Errington

Head teacher
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Learn what you love,      
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Love what you learn.
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